
 
 
March 3, 2023 
 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
We will be receiving another shipment of furniture on Monday!  Tables and a couch for Fox Den, chairs for the 
Game Room and our built in bench for around the half wall in the lobby.  The lobby will be open but there will 
be work happening in the area.  Little by little we are getting closer to having final furnishings in place and 
then we will move to art work and wall décor.   
 
 
COVID-19 
Currently there are 6 Residential residents, and 6 Care Center residents who tested positive for COVID and are 
on quarantine.  Staff on Patten are wearing N95 masks and face coverings.  Six employees tested positive and 
are at home on isolation. 
 
 
Health & Wellness 
We are pleased to announce that Karie Melton, LCSW, will be providing psychotherapy services for Dunwoody 
Village residents. Please call the Health and Wellness Department at 610-359-4417 between 8am and 4pm to 
schedule an appointment. She will have evening hours on Tuesdays and afternoon hours every other Saturday. 
She is in the process of transitioning from another position and she will have more available hours starting in 
the summer.  
 
 
Heart Failure Lecture with Dr. Lawrence  
Dr. Lawrence is featured on Touchtown providing education on Heart Failure.  Click on Touchtown, touch the 
Health and Wellness icon (it has a red heart), and at the bottom under DV Physician Wellness Videos you will 
find the Heart Failure Lecture by Dr. Lawrence. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maureen  


